WASHINGTON

December 15, 1981

Dear Mr. Casey:

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the Task Force on Private Sector Initiatives.

I have taken the liberty of forwarding your letter to Mr. James Rosebush, Special Assistant to the President, who should be able to provide you with some of the materials you have requested.

Thanks for taking the time to write, and for your concern.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. John L. Casey Scudder, Stevens & Clark 345 Park Avenue New York, N.Y. 10022

WASHINGTON

December 15, 1981

Dear Mr. Ulan:

Thank you for your letter. I appreciate the time you have taken to send me your views. Hearing from concerned citizens like you adds a new dimension to our deliberations here in Washington.

I have taken the liberty of enclosing materials which I hope you will enjoy reading.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Martin Ulan 2950 N.W. 46 Avenue Bldg. 17, Apt. 110 Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33313

December 15, 1981

Dear Mr. Self:

Thank you for your letter. I appreciate the time you have taken to send me your views. Hearing from concerned citizens like you adds a new dimension to our deliberations here in Washington.

I have taken the liberty of enclosing materials which I hope you will enjoy reading.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Gordon M. Self 1025 Bellevue Ave. Gladstone, Oregon 97027 MEMORANDUM

# THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

To: Michael Deaver

From: David E. Anderson

RE: Incoming mail concerning Stockman and Allen

The policy adopted by the Office of Presidential
Correspondence has been to file all mail concerning
either David Stockman or Richard Allen which is
critical. Mail which is either supportive or
"lukewarm" has received a copy of Mr. Stockman's press
briefing of November 11, 1981 accompanied by an
Anne V. Higgins "buck-slip" (see attached). Letters
concerning only Richard Allen are being held pending
a resolution of his problems.

WASHINGTON

December 15, 1981

TO:

. . ·

FRED BIEBEL

RNC

FROM:

MICHAEL K. DEAVER

WHITE HOUSE

I am enclosing a bill from See's Candies for \$400.00, which we are using as Presidential gifts. We would appreciate payment of this bill as soon as possible.

Thank you.

INVOICE See's CANDIES 3423 SOUTH LA CIENEGA BOULEVARD INVOICE NUMBER  $\bigcirc$ LOS ANGELES, CA. 90016 136396 (213) 837-9141 DATE  $\bigcirc$ 12/02/81 T O ... T O SOLD SHIP  $\bigcirc$ WESTERN AIRLINES WESTERN AIRLINES NANCY CHAUNCEY CARL HAMMER 6060 AVION DR 5600 WEST CENTURY BLVD 0 LOS ANGELES CA 90045 LOS ANGELES CA 90045 DATE WANTED TERMS CUSTOMER PHONE NUMBER CUSTOMER P.O. NUMBER CUSTOMER NO 12/11/81 613362-2 213-646-4211 DUE UPON RECEIPT OF INVOICE SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS DELIVER BETWEEN 8 A M & 4:30 P M ORDER B EXTENDED PRICE PRICE PER ITEM ITEM NO. QUANTITY DESCRIPTION 03  $\bigcirc$ 50 2# ASSORTED CHOCOLATES 8,00 400.00 1# COMPLIMENTARY CANDY .00 .00 £ () AMOUNT DUE 400.00 AMOUNT RECEIVED .00 SHORT 400,00

WASHINGTON

December 15, 1981

MEMORANDUM FOR:

MICHAEL DEAVER

FROM:

ELIZABETH H. DOLE

SUBJECT:

John Jacob

It is my understanding that John Jacob, President-elect of the National Urban League, is a low-keyed, low-visibility administrator and an excellent manager. Having worked with the Urban League for 17 years, John Jacob served as President of both the San Diego Urban League and the Washington, D. C. Urban League prior to becoming Executive Vice President of the National Urban League in 1979. Previously his emphasis has been more on the delivery of services than on strong advocacy, and from all indications his emphasis will remain the same. A graduate of Howard University, he is now serving as Vice Chairman of the Board of Trustees of Howard University.

Even though John Jacob will not be as visible an advocate as Vernon Jordan, he will share Vernon's strong concerns over the budget cuts. The National Urban League has received significant funds from the Federal Government, and these funds will be drastically cut. The majority of National Urban League's funds have come from the Department of Labor and according to Al Angrisani's office, the National Urban League received \$20.4 million for FY 81; that figure is proposed to be cut to \$1 million for FY 82.

Mike, I'll call Shirley to check your schedule and I will be happy to contact John Jacob to see when the three of us can meet over lunch.

Collinatio

Low 6-82 said of

WASHINGTON

17 December 1981

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD:

Picture of Mike Deaver with Four Presidents sent to the following per Carolyn's request:

Mr. David F. Judy 5601 Allister Ave. Sacramento, CA 95819

Mr. Steve Davis 6680 Hindbrook Way Sacramento, CA 95823

P. Bye



No

### THE HOLTON-ARMS SCHOOL

#### 7303 RIVER ROAD

#### BETHESDA, MARYLAND 20034

December 17,1981

Dear Mr. Deaver,

I would like to hold a short interview with you or for the Holton newspaper, Scribbler. Could you please let me know anytime that this would be possible? I realize that you have a very tight schedule, but I would appreciate having a ten minute appointment.

Sincerely,

Betsy Forgotson, editor-in-chief, <u>Scribbler</u> 10237 Holly Hill Pl. Potomac, Maryland 20854 Phone:983-9410

San Cr

JUSP -

17 December, 1981

Dear Mike,

You are quite right: We cannot do much but talk, but we cannot be silent. And, fortunately, we have in President Reagan precisely the right person to talk for us: The man and the moment have met.

Perhaps the President's opening statement today can be considered "the other half" of the zero-option speech. In that, the President put our best foot forward. In this, the President can underscore the worst face the other side shows.

Sincerely,

WASHINGTON

December 17, 1981

Dear Jerry:

Thanks for sending the copy of the half-hour television program you did recently with the President.

I appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Jerry Udwin
Vice President
Chief, Washington News Bureau
Westinghouse Broadcasting Company, Inc.
1625 K Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

## WASHINGTON

December 18, 1981

Dear John:

Thanks so much for your letter. I'm afraid we'll have to pass on your kind offer for dinner during our stay in Sacramento, but we have a fractured schedule and very limited time. We certainly appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Best wishes for a Happy Holiday Season.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. John O. Gann 1348 44th Street Sacramento, CA 95819

WASHINGTON

December 18, 1981

Dear John:

Thanks so much for your letter. I'm afraid we'll have to pass on your kind offer for dinner during our stay in Sacramento, but we have a fractured schedule and very limited time. We certainly appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Best wishes for a Happy Holiday Season.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. John O. Gann 1348 44th Street Sacramento, CA 95819 Thank you very much - a fractured schedule with very limited time in Sacrameuto

Shank you for epoils the species sour perents.

Mr. and Mrs. Michael K. Deaver 4521 Dexter Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mike and Carolyn,

I hope this letter finds you healthy and happy in Washington. I have not written in awhile because not much has changed. I am still working as a contracts analyst for the State Dept. of Social Services. I enjoy it but my appointment is up on January 1 and I do not expect an extension, what with all of the departmental cutbacks. So, I continue to look for a position in the capitol, but at this point, to no avail. I have interviewed with several people and being ever-optimistic I hope that something will turn up in the very near future.

How is the colorful world of the nation's capital? I would love to hear about it! And that brings me to the point of my letter. I have no way of knowing this, but it recently occurred to me that you folks might be 'home' during the coming holiday. I have spoken with my parents and we would like it very much if you could join us for dinner at some point during your stay. I realize what a hectic time the holidays can be, especially if one is moving about, but we would like to welcome you back as friends and neighbors. My Mother feels rather flexible as to when this could be so give it some thought and if you are coming home we certainly would enjoy the chance to get together.

In closing, may I wish you and your family a blessed and wonderful holiday season and a fullfilling new year.

With Anticipation,

John O. Gann

1348 44th Street Sacramento, California 95819

916-451-3320 916-322-8728

WASHINGTON

December 21, 1981

Dear Bob:

Thanks for your generosity and thoughtfulness in sending the gift subscription of <u>Interview</u>. I am looking forward to the first issue - and the time to read it.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Robert Colacello 860 Broadway New York City, N.Y. 10003-9925

WASHINGTON

ident

Just a tolen of our aggrenature for all your below. Many Chi throw to you and to austice,

DAVIS, SKAGGS & CO., INC. STOCKS - BONDS MEMBER NEW YORK STOCK EXCHANGE 555 CAPITOL MALL . SUITE 1125 PACIFIC STOCK EXCHANGE SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-4684 TELEPHONE (916) 442-3861 CABLE ADDRESS: DASCO December 21, 1981 TELEX 171395 Mr. Michael K. Deaver Deputy Chief of Staff The White House Washington, D.C. 20500 Dear Mike:

I am embarrassed to say that we have been on a treadmill since the moment we arrived home from our wonderful trip, knowing that your daily routine must be twice as active. My letter writing has fallen behind, though, so before Santa really arrives I want to get this off to you.

Thank you so very much for the courtesies you extended Jackie, her relatives and me during our recent visit to Washington Town. We felt like Santa had arrived early. Your personal White House tour was absolutely fabulous, something we will never forget. We are deeply grateful to you, and appreciate your giving us those precious moments of your time.

It was great to see you and we enjoyed so much seeing Carolyn and the children. Amanda is quite a little lady, and Blair and I solved all of the problems of the Washington Redskins.

Thanks again. Hope we can see you out this way before too long. Also, please say "hi" to MaryLou. Merry Christmas to all.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Bates Vice President

P.S. The jellybean jar holds the rank of highest esteem in our family room -- it is a neat treasure!

Pat 5aul 12/21/81

Dear Niche:

The staff Christmas Paily was super -Janie especially enjoyed herself. The President o Mrs Reagan Staying so long & the visit of Jim Brady added so much to the event. But the highlight for all I us was to listen to you Playing the Prano o singing Churstmas songs. Fortunately, your piano playing was good enough to make up for the poor quality of the singing Some of us (In a monotone who's off tone - but to ove to sing Chustmas carols)
Thanks for helping much more holders that much work holders special fel Williamson

WASHINGTON

December 22, 1981



## Dear Mr. Andrus:

Thank you for your letter. I appreciate having the opportunity to review your comments concerning defense and foreign policy. I am enclosing a copy of the President's recent remarks to the National Press Club which I believe you may enjoy reading.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Edgar R. Andrus Route 4, Box 65EA Folsom, LA 90437



December 22, 1981

Dear Mr. Neuwelt:

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the time you have taken to share with me your frank and candid views. You can be sure that they will be brought to the attention of the appropriate members of the Administration.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Cyril Neuwelt 22 Cary Street Brockton, MA 02402

WASHINGTON

December 22, 1981



Thank you for your recent letter. I appreciate having the opportunity to review the article you enclosed.

The concerns which you expressed about our nation's economy and security are shared by this Administration. You can be sure that your message will receive careful consideration.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mrs. Jane R. Graham 2443 Fitzgerald Street Philadelphia, PA 19145





WASHINGTON

December 22, 1981



Thank you for your letter. I appreciate the concern which prompted you to write.

As you may know, President Reagan has decided to allow those air traffic controllers who went on strike to become eligible for employment within the Federal government. While most of the former strikers will not be eligible for positions as air traffic controllers, they will now be eligible to hold other positions for which they may be qualified.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. James Grambart 1400 Oak Avenue Linwood, NJ 08221





December 22, 1981

Dear Miss Gorchels:

Thank you for your letter. I appreciate the concern which prompted you to write.

As you may know, President Reagan has decided to allow those air traffic controllers who went on strike to become eligible for employment within the Federal government. While most of the former strikers will not be eligible for positions as air traffic controllers, they will now be eligible to hold other positions for which they may qualify.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Miss Nancy C. Gorchels 3705 Zwerg Drive Madison, WI 53705





December 22, 1981



Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the interest which prompted you to write.

The information you requested is available through the General Services Administration. You should address your request to the Director of Information, General Services Administration, Washington, D.C. 20405.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Edward J. Jenkins 338 Canterbury Court Elyria, OH 44035





December 22, 1981



Dear Mr. Williams:

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the interest which prompted you to write and want you to know that your views will be brought to the attention of the appropriate members of the Administration.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER Assistant to the President Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Bill Williams
55 F Palmer Square
Princeton, NJ 08540

Maria Card Late

